2016 Lightning Spring Championship

Arrival Information and Logistical Information

Greetings Lightning Sailors,
We are really looking forward to having you as our guests this weekend!

This is just a quick note concerning arrivals at LNYC. This is a very busy weekend for our club and we
would like to make it as painless as possible for you as well as our other guests. In addition to the
Lightning Regatta, we are hosting our High School District Championship over the weekend. Please be
mindful of the Youth Sailors on the property. Please keep your speeds to a minimum when driving. And
please limit your alcohol use to Areas A, B, C or D. Also, we are a self-help club. Please help keep our
property clean by placing trash and recyclables in proper containers.

LNYC is located at 297 Yacht Road in Mooresville, NC.

Upon arrival on Friday or Saturday, please proceed to area A to park your boat. This area should hold 12-
15 boats. This is also where the hoist is located. If this area is full, please proceed to area B which will be
our overflow boat area. If your boat is already on the property, we will move it to Area A on Friday AM
for you.



If you are camping, you may set up your tent in area B. There are showers located in our new pavilion
(Area C) or downstairs in the main clubhouse (Area D).

There will be a Private Party in our main dining area (upstairs) of the clubhouse on Friday evening.
Please avoid this area until after 8:00 PM on Friday.

There will be a gathering of Lightning Sailors at Shoal’s Grill on Friday evening. Shoal’s has great food
and will have live music at 8:00 PM. Shoal’s can be mapped on any smartphone or other navigation
software. See you there!!!!

On Saturday morning, there will be coffee and a continental breakfast at the main clubhouse (Area D).
This is also where we will be having our regatta check in, skippers meeting and Saturday evening
dinner/party. This is also where the Kegs will be located on Saturday after racing. Please see the notice
of race for times.

As a reminder, there will be a large number of High School sailors and their families on the property this
weekend. Please be mindful of your speed while driving. And please limit your alcohol use to Areas A, B,
C or D. Thank you for your understanding.

We look forward to seeing everyone!!l!

If you have any questions, please contact Bill Wiggins @ 803-354-6973.



